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Dear colleagues, 
 

 

At the general assembly of EPOS in Sorrento the EPOS-POSNA instructional course program was 
presented.  
 
EPOS and POSNA decided to offer instructional courses worldwide. Each of these courses will be 
managed by a local host, a coordinator from POSNA and a coordinator from EPOS. It depends on 
geographical region and interest how the faculty will be constituted. Not always – this is a question of 
interest and availability - there must be courses with coordinators from both sides. 
 
POSNA already has recruited a number of volunteers who are highly motivated to teach and who are 
willing to join the faculty of such a course. EPOS up to know has not done any recruitment.  
 
Attached you will find the list of courses scheduled for 2008 and 2009 and I’m sure that many of you 
are interested to participate in this program. If you are interested send me a note with your name, 
clinic address, main interest and a list of topics you would like to teach. 
 
According to the rules and statutes of the EPOS-POSNA instruction course program your travel 
expenses have to be paid by your own. The local host will take just the costs of hotel 
accommodation. 
 
Please let me know soon if you would like to join this program generally. If you are interested to 
participate in one of the listed courses please let me know in addition. 
 
Looking forward hearing from you, 
 
With best regards, 
 
 
Franz Grill, MD 
 
Masterplan 

 


